
 
From: Donna Pitcher 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 9:37 AM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] "Delegation" 
Importance: High 
 

 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

My name is Donna Pitcher 
 
I am requesting to appear before Council on Feb. 8th 2021 speaking about the Fence Bylaw and 
Security Cameras 
Thanks 
Donna Pitcher   
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